
 

 

Board of Selectmen Executive Session Minutes,   June 7, 2017, 7:35 p.m.   

Memorial Town Hall      Approved:  July 5, 2017 

 

Present:   Brian Moriarty, Chair 

Edmund Jaworski, Member 

Cindy Doty, Member 

Marlene Michonski, Town Administrator 

Kyle Scott, Building Inspector 

 

Selectboard reviewed proposed three year employment contract with Building Inspector 

Kyle Scott, effective July 1, 2017 to June 30, 2020.  Although, Mr. Scott would like to see 

more in terms of his salary, he is comfortable with the contract.   

 

Motion made to accept the Contract as reviewed by Mr. Jaworski and seconded by Ms. 

Doty.  Doty – aye; Jaworski – aye; Moriarty – aye   Vote: unanimous 

 

Motion made by Ms. Doty to adjourn the executive session, seconded by Mr. Jaworski.  

Doty – aye; Jaworski – aye; Moriarty – aye  Vote: unanimous  

 

7:43 pm. End of Executive Session  

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

 

Marlene Michonski 

Town Administrator 


